
Papa John’s Announces Resignation of John H. Schnatter as Chairman of the Board

Jul 11, 2018

LOUISVILLE, Ky.--(BUSINESS WIRE)--Jul. 11, 2018-- Papa John’s International, Inc. (NASDAQ: PZZA)today announced that the independent
directors of the company have accepted the resignation of John H. Schnatter as Chairman of the Board. Olivia Kirtley acts as the company’s Lead
Independent Director. Papa John’s will appoint a new Chairman of the Board in the coming weeks.

For more information about the Company, please visit www.papajohns.com

 

View source version on businesswire.com: https://www.businesswire.com/news/home/20180711005913/en/

Source: Papa John’s International, Inc.
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